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27th October 2011 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
One of our grandparents, well known local entertainer Mr Mudie (aka Mr Mudini), has approached me 
offering to put on a Magic Show in school to raise funds for school and for the Fairybox charity. This charity 
exists to help support ill children in hospital, their families and the nursing and medical staff involved in their 
care. Although this is a national charity, all money we raise will go directly towards helping children at our 
own Ninewells Hospital. In a lovely gesture, Mr Mudie will perform for free, and all monies raised will be 
equally split between school and Fairybox. 
 
Our Magic Show will take place on Wednesday, 9th November in the afternoon, and the cost will be £2 per 
pupil. Please send this into school before Wednesday. Please take a look at the Fairybox website on 
http://www.fairybox.org to get an idea of what this very worthwhile charity does.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
A. Macgregor 
Head Teacher 
 
PS  
Reminders:  
Family Quiz Night (organised by Parent Council), Wednesday, 2nd November, 6.30pm 
Inservice Days (school closed to pupils) – Thursday, 10th and Friday, 11th November 
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